May 19, 2021

FROM: Cheryl Russell 27191 County Road 71 Robertsdale, AL 36567

TO: Carl Davis Chairman of Board 22844 County Road 87 Robertsdale, AL 36567

Dear Chairman Davis:

I am writing to inform you that my husband and I have decided to sell our home and move to Foley. Due to us moving out of the water authority's service area, I will no longer be able to serve as a director of the East Central Baldwin Water Authority's Board. Please accept my resignation effective June 30, 2021.

Sincerely,

CHERYL RUSSELL